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Hello, 

I would like to object to the new night flight plans to have 65 flights during the night.

 
I am shocked that night flights are still being considered and on such a large scale. If this is
allowed, it will not stop at 63 flights and i envision that it will only get worse with new
requests to allow even more flights. This is going to have a serious impact on the quality of
our lives and many others. 

Yours sincerely 
Alex Glass

House Owner
Drynam Hall

Sent from my Galaxy




